
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

  

3 September 2023 

  

To Parents of students from KG to Class XII 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

School will remain closed on Thursday, the 7th of September 2023  

on account of Janmashtami.    
  

The school office and the library will also remain closed. 

  

With best wishes, 

  

  

  

Vice Principal 

  
 


